
 

 

 

                 Waratah Public School 

Term  4  -  Week 5       RESPECT  RESPONSIBILITY  LEARNING Wednesday 13 November  2019 

Lambton Road  Waratah   NSW   2298    T 4968 2221                                    E  waratah-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

DATES TO REMEMBER                   TERM 4  2019 

Wednesday  27 November 
Parent  helpers Afternoon 
Tea  

Wednesday  27 November 
Final Combined Scripture 
assembly 2.00 pm 

Friday 29 November 
Last Assembly 
Gold Award Presentation 

Tuesday 3 December Year 6 Full Day Orientation 

Thursday 5 December 
Pre School Concert 
12.30 pm in the Hall 

Friday 6 December Twilight Picnic 

Monday 9 December 
Pre School Concert 
12.30 pm in the Hall 

Monday  9 December - 
Thursday 12 December 

Xmas Book  Fair 
EFTPOS ONLY 

Tuesday 10 December Year 6 Farewell 

Thursday  12 December Presentation Day 

Friday 13 December 
Gold Awards -  Student 
Celebration  

Tuesday 17 December  Party Day—ALL STUDENTS 

Wednesday  18 December  Year 6 Clap out 2.00  pm 

Wednesday  18 December  T LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

                                Reminders 
 Year 6 Farewell RSVP and money is required by  

Friday 22 November. 

 Kindergarten visit to BUPA aged care note due Friday 
22 November 

 

SCHOOL HATS  will now be available for sale in the 

office,  Bucket Hat Stage 3 and Broadbrim K - 4. CASH 
SALES ONLY $14.00. As the warmer  weather is 
approaching  all students must wear a hat in the 
playground. NO HAT playtime will be  under shelter. 
Mosquitos  
Parents please remember to apply insect repellent to 
your children before school or put a roll on in their bag 
for personal use. NO AEROSOL SPRAYS 
 

REMINDER TO RETURN LIBRARY BOOKS 

All our wonderful library books are due back over the 
next few weeks so please begin searching through the 
shelves at home and help Mrs Butler by returning when 
you are finished with them.  
The final date for student returns is Friday 30 November. 

Xmas Book Fair 
Our Xmas book fair will be held  Monday 9 December -  
Thursday 12 December .  No cash sales  EFTPOS ONLY  

EVACUATION Practice 
Over the next few weeks each stage will be walking to the 
High School to review the guidelines and plans for an 
emergency evacuation off site. All class teachers and some 
support staff will be attending with their students. Plenty of 
preparation and discussions will be held before we go.  
However, due to numbers, weather conditions and 
organisation factors we are walking on different days. All 
visits need to be completed before Thursday 21 November. 
If you would like more information please discuss with your 
child's teacher or see Mrs Butler.  
We would appreciate your support to remind your child to 
remain calm and listen to their teacher on the  day.  

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE CERTIFICATES 
The 2019 Premier's Reading Challenge certificates are 
almost ready. Mrs Butler will be able to access the       
certificates on the PRC website for students who have 
successfully had their 2019 Student Reading Record    
validated, and they will receive their certificate at     
Monday morning assembly in Week 7. 
2019 medals, gold and platinum certificates are currently 
being processed, and should be arriving in our school in 
the coming weeks. These will be handed out at a future 
Friday assembly. Parents will be advised by phone. 

 
Invitation to visit our new  Library / Xmas Book Fair! 
During Week 9, beginning  9  December, we extend an           
invitation to  parents and family to visit our beautiful 
school library from 3.00 pm each day. Everything is     
coming together nicely and the furniture and paint work 
looks great. The Book Fair will also be on and it is a buy 
one get one free offer. There will be some great titles for 
Christmas presents. A wish list will be sent home in Week 
8 to remind the students. There will be tea, coffee and 
biscuits for the adults.  
All welcome! 
Mrs Butler 



 

 

Entry to Selective High Schools for Year 7 in 2021 
Applications for placement in Year 7 at a selective high 
school in 2021 will be open to parents of students in 
Year 5 from 8 October to  10.00 pm on 11 November 
2019. 
If you would like to have your child considered for Year 
7 selective high school entry in 2021, you need to apply 
on the internet using a valid email address (not the 
student’s email address). 
Detailed instructions on how to apply online is available 
at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective
-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7.  
The application website opens at that link on 9 October 
2018 and closes on 12 November 2018. You must apply 
before the closing date. 
There are no paper application forms. If you do 
not have internet access, you could apply at a 
public library. If you have a disability that prevents 
you from using a computer, you can contact the 
Unit for assistance after 9 October 2018. 
School Placement Test on Thursday 12 March 2020 at a 
local school. 
Parents are asked to email the High Performing Students 
Unit: ssu@det.nsw.edu.au or telephone: 1300 880 367 if 
they have enquiries not covered in the application 
information booklet.  

Band and Ukulele Upcoming  
Performances 

Ukuleles 
Week 6 -  Wednesday 13 November in school - Preschool                               
Performance  
Friday 22 November Whole School Assembly 2.05 pm 
Week 8 - Friday 6  December Twilight Concert 

WPS Band 
Week 8 - Friday 6  December Twilight Concert 
Week 9 - Thursday 12 December Pre-entertainment for 
Presentation Day Assembly 

More details will follow for rehearsals, set up and pack 
up procedures. 

 
 
 
 

Calling all musicians Parents,  
Grandparents,  older brothers and  

sisters !! 
If you can read music (easy level) and play a woodwind, brass 
or string instrument and would like to join our band students 
for a fun easy Christmas number at the Twilight Concert, we 
would love you to play along with us!! Please contact Mrs    
Savage if you would like to join us for our combined band and 
for a copy of the music to view before the evening.  
karyn.savage@det.nsw.edu.au 

From the P & C 
Thank you Marni Colman and the Lojewski family for your 
extremely generous donation. You have kicked off our 
donation drive for the P & C Christmas Hamper Raffle 
with a bang! 
The donation was given in memory of Marni’s aunt, an  
ex-pupil of WPS, and received with much appreciation 
and   gratitude. 
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